
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Richmond                               Term:   Summer 2                                2021 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

 This term we have carried on with our 

snappy art sessions and hopefully by now 

you would have received the finished 

book to enjoy over the summer holidays. 

The pupils really enjoyed hearing Jon 

read their story to the rest of the school.  

 

It’s great that we have been able to 

return to our rebound sessions. Thank you 

Jo for all your support to facilitate these 

sessions.  

 

We have continued with developing the 

pupil’s communication. A special 

mention to Shelby who has blown us all 

away with her communication using 

PEC’s.  

 

Recently with the beautiful weather 

returning we have been having inclusion 

at break time with Pembroke class and 

some lovely relationships have 

developed between pupils.  

 

Unfortunately we haven’t been able to 

organise any outdoor visits so we thought 

we would bring the beach to us in 

Richmond class. A good time was had by 

all. The pupils all really enjoyed exploring 

the sensory seaside activities of costa del 

Richmond.  

 

 

I hope everyone has a lovely summer 

holiday and we will see you in 

September! 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  
 

- 20th July – Last day of term 

- 3rd September – Start of new term 


